
Sunday, October 28, 2018 

 

 

BROTHERHOOD MEETING 

We will be having our next brotherhood meeting on Thursday, November 1 at 6:00 p.m. Supper will 
be provided.  Our speaker will be Adam Hook.  He will be speaking on the Biblical evidence of how 
old planet Earth is.  If you are planning on attending, please sign up on the bulletin board so he can 
know how much food to get.  You can also text/call Drew Lawrence at 771-0001 or email him at 
dlaw1982@yahoo.com. 

 

NEW FELLOWSHIP GROUPS 

It is time to stir the pot!  We will be starting new Fellowship Groups on Sunday evening, October 
28th at 6pm.  Please sign up on the bulletin board across from the office.  If you have any questions 
about logistics, just ask the teacher/host. 

 Jonathan Waller will be teaching in the home of David & Sandra McGill (180 Lake Lane, 
Vienna).  Children are welcome.  They have 5 stairs to go up to get into their home. 

 Josh Stafford will be teaching in the home of Fred & Linda Moore (5852 Old Cypres Rd., 
Vienna).  Children are welcome.  Depending on group size, adults may be meeting down a 
flight of stairs. 

 There will be a group meeting at the church.  This group does not yet have a teacher. 
children are welcome.   

 GROUP FULL… Wade Stewart will be teaching in the home of Tom & Assiah Gray (6805 Rte 
147, Simpson).  Children are welcome.  They have a few stairs to get up into their home. 

 

LADIES’ BIBLE STUDY 

The Ladies’ Bible Study will start on Tuesday, November 6th and run weekly 4:15pm – 5:15pm in the 
home of Sandra McGill.  If you would like to be a part of the group, please let Sandra know (618-
713-3866).  Sandra will be teaching the first lesson.  Please bring your ideas for bible studies to the 
first meeting.  We hope to see you there. 

If you would like to mark your calendar with the first couple months of Bible Study dates…   

 Nov. 6, 13, 27  
 Dec. 4, 11 
 Jan. 8 
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OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD SHOEBOXES 

We only have 25 shoeboxes left!!! If you have not picked up one, please stop by the table this 
morning.  If you have pick one (or more) up, please come grab another one! 

Families are asked to fill the rest of the shoebox and return it with the $9 shipping fee.  You can 
also “Follow” your shoebox when you pay online.  Boxes are due back November 4th.  Our goal is 
100.  Remember these boxes include a pair of shoes that was graciously donated to our collection 
efforts.  I would hate to have them sitting around for a year when they could be on the feet of 
children!   

 

VOUCHERS 

Please remember that all vouchers turned in for reimbursement/payment must be signed by the 
authorized signer BEFORE being turned in.  If you are not sure who the authorized signer is, please 
contact Joanne. 

Checks are cut generally cut on Wednesdays and available for pick up on Thursdays.  This process 
may be delayed if vouchers are not signed by the authorized signers.  If you do not have a mailbox, 
you can find your check on the window ledge above the mailboxes. 

 

EMAILS 

Each week, we send out at least one email – the Announcements email.  We also send out prayer 
requests, reminders and other important information as it necessary.  If you would like to be added 
to the email list, please fill out and return the Connection Card at the bottom of the bulletin. 

  

WEEKLY ANNOUCEMENTS 

With the change in the way the bulletins are being done, if you have anything for announcements, 
please turn into the office by Wednesday evenings.  You can leave a note on the desk or send an 
email to joannecantrell@fellowshipbaptistvienna.com.  

  

PRAYER REQUESTS 

If you have any prayer requests to add to the weekly prayer sheet, please email them to Joanne by 
Wednesday at 10am.   joannecantrell@fellowshipbaptistvienna.com.  

 

** If you see something that is incorrect in these announcements,  
please let me know so that I can make that correction! **  
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SUNDAY, October 28 
NEW Fellowship Groups Begin 

6pm at Fellowship, Gray’s, Moore’s, McGill’s  

WEDNESDAY, October 31 
Prayer Meeting & Bible Study 
Youth Group 
Children’s Ministry 

7pm at Fellowship 

THURDSDAY, November 1 
Senior Adult Bible Study 

10am at Autumn Ridge 

Brotherhood Meeting 
6:30pm in the Ch3 Classroom 

SUNDAY, November 4 

DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME ENDS 
2am FALL BACK or be an hour early!  

Fellowship Groups 
6pm at Fellowship, Gray’s, Moore’s, McGill’s  

 

 

MONDAY, November 5 
Missions Committee Meeting 

 6pm in Pastor Tom’s Office 

TUESDAY, November 6 
Ladies’ Bible Study 
 4:15pm at Sandra McGill’s Home 

WEDNESDAY, November 7 
Safety & Security Committee Meeting 
 6pm in the Ch3 Classroom 

Prayer Meeting & Bible Study 
Youth Group 
Children’s Ministry 

7pm at Fellowship 

THURDSDAY, November 8 
Senior Adult Expo 

9am – 2pm in Christian Family Life Center 

Senior Adult Bible Study 
10am at Autumn Ridge 

 
 
 

 

 

Be sure to check out the ONLINE CALENDAR for additional events and updates! 

 

http://www.fellowshipbaptistvienna.com/


 

Sunday School: 120 
Morning Worship: 157 

 

Weekly Budget: $ 4,632.34 Year to Date Budget:  $ 240,881.65  
Amount Received: $ 3,498.75 Year to Date Received: $ 12,876.31 

  

    

  

 

 

 

  
 

October 28 November 4 
 

October 28 November 4 
Jonathan Waller Jonathan Waller  Ethan Gray Ethan Gray 
Dan Kerley Dan Kerley  Josh Stafford Heather Russell 

 

October 28 November 4 
 

October 28 November 4 
Teale Betts Nick & Christina Cockrum  Jonathan Waller Mark Bundren 
   Dale Smith Jim Haney 

October 28 November 4 
 

October 28 November 4 
Sherie Smith Clea Russell  Jerry Miller David Jones 
Sue Alsip Karamie Waller  Wade Stewart Randy McLaughlin 
Laurie Smith Hannah Gray  Joshua McGill Volunteer Needed 
   Conrad McLaughlin Conrad McLaughlin 

October 31 November 7 
   

Volunteer Needed Volunteer Needed    
Volunteer Needed Volunteer Needed    

  

 


